
 

---------- Forwarded message ---------- 

From: Carol Wagg <  

Date: Wed, Oct 4, 2017 at 8:15 PM 

Subject: CCAC resignation 

 

 

Hi Jackie 

 

I notified Diane and Julie earlier today of my intent to submit my resignation from the Child 

Care Advisory Committee (CCAC).  It can take effect prior to the next meeting - if that is "the 

process". 

 

I retired from London Children's Connection in March 2016 and continuing with CCAC was a 

much appreciated "post retirement transition" from the child care community. I certainly enjoy 

seeing everyone at meetings and learning about what is happening however, I find it is now time 

for me to let go of CCAC as well. 

 

Many changes and opportunities are happening in child care and now is a good time to consider 

new additions to the CCAC to help with the representation, goal setting and the future work of 

the committee. 

 

Thank you Jackie for your competent, kind and cheerful support over the years. I know I 

depended on your professional guidance when I was the CCAC Chair!  

 

Thank you Diane and Julie for your friendship and excellent leadership in the child care 

profession. I am so grateful for all the many friends and dedicated professionals I have met over 

the years. I believe the child care community and the CCAC is in good hands to successfully 

meet the interesting challenges and wonderful opportunities that lay ahead. 

 

Sincerely 

Carol Wagg 

 

 


